
Operations Department   

 

 

Date:  March 26, 2024 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – April 17, 2024 – B/01/2024 

Operations has reviewed B/01/2024 – 12100 Lakeshore Road 303 application and offer 
the following comments: 

  

• Drainage apportionments will be required for this application. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Team Leader – Development Engineering and Approvals 

 

Approved by: Krystal Kalbol, P. Eng, Corporate Leader, Operations 


